
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Sabatinis Family 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, July 14, 2021 8:37 AM 
'Barbara Sabatini' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: No rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07867-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Barbara Sabatini <br1ewis04l1@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 7:33 AM 
To: clerk@psc.state.fl.us. <clerk@psc.state.fl.us. ??> 
Subject: No rate increase 

Please don't raise our electric bill rates. Most of us seniors are dependant on SS and with inflation 
happening all costs for us are going up. We keep our temperature as high as possible for the summer 
so that our bill is kept to a low amount. 

Thanks You, 
The Sabatinis 
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